
2025 January News  Happy New Year!!  

  

• Registration is underway for currently enrolled families and church members.  

Our Open Registration for outside families begins January 21st.  If you are 

enrolled, please do not delay in returning the application if you plan to return to 

Step by Step next fall as classes tend to fill quickly.    

  

• Registration Open House will be held January 21st from 6-7:00 pm.  This event 

is not for children – just parents interested in seeing the school and meeting 

staff prior to registering for the 2024-25 school year.    

  

• No school January 20th in honor of Martin Luther King Day.   

  

• Don’t forget to dress your child in warm layers and good footwear for the 

playground.  We head outside daily (weather permitting) for some fresh air and 

exercise.  Any snow days / delays / early dismissals will be announced via text 

and FB.    

  

• If your child has had a recent growth spurt or their extra set of clothes has not 

been updated for the season, please send in a new set of clothes for us to keep 

should they have an accident.   

  

• Please do not send your child to school if they seem unwell.  Please keep them 

home while they are symptomatic and allow them to remain home for at least 

24 hours after their symptoms subside.  This helps prevent the spread of 

illnesses in our classes.  Thank you for your attention when it comes to illness.  

 

• We are having a fun cereal day/ PJ day at the end of the month.   

 

• We are running low on bowls and paper towels.  If possible, please send in 

either or for our supply closet.  Thank you!    

  

• Please check your child’s teacher’s newsletters for January’s class specific 

information including conference dates and sign-ups.   

  

Happy 2025!! Go Birds!   

~amy  


